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SITE WALK 

 

 

The Town of Hudson Conservation Commission will hold a “Site Walk” meeting starting at 5:00 

p.m. on Wednesday, May 8, 2019, beginning at the end of Friars Drive for the property located 

at 161 Lowell Road, Hudson, NH, regarding the following project: 

 

 

A. Wetland Special Exception Application    161 Lowell Road 

         Map 209/Lot 1 

 

Purpose of Plan: to extend Friars Drive to Lowell Road via reconstruction of existing 

paved road. 

 
 

 

 

Next Meeting:  May 13, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

Randy Brownrigg, Chairman 


